
 

 

                                                                                                                                   

Weekly Announcements for January 5 through January 11 

Welcome Back!

GRADUATION: June 11, 2020, at 6:00 pm at
St. Joseph's University, Michael Hagan Arena

 



Keystone Testing starts January 13



Please check the high school website for later buses.

January 17 - Act 80 day regular school day dismissal at 11:00

am.

Make-ups for Keystone testing will take place on this date.

This week

Sunday, January 5 - High School Choral Concert at the Ardmore Presbyterian Church in Ardmore from 3:00

pm to 4:00 pm.



Monday, January 6 - Boys Tennis team - Mandatory Preseason interest meeting in room 206 at 2:30 pm

Tuesday, January 7 - 6th Grade Choral Concert in the High School Auditorium 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm

Wednesday, January 8 - Baseball Meeting for all students grades 9-12 interested in playing this spring in

room 126 at 2:30 pm.

 

Coming soon

Monday, January 13- Keystone Testing starts with Literature and Algebra at 7:30 am

Monday, January 13 - 2-hour delay schedule for students not taking Literature or Algebra testing

must be at school by 9:30, 1st block will start.

Tuesday, January 14 - Keystone Literature and Algebra testing at 7:30 am

Wednesday, January 15 - Keystone Biology testing at 7:30 am

Thursday, January 16 - Keystone Biology testing at 7:30 am

Friday, January 17 - Regular schedule - Act 80 day, dismissal at 11:00 am All make-ups will take place.

Monday, January 20 - NO School

Wednesday, January 22 - Student FInals for Semester 1, Blocks 1 and 2, dismissal 10:40 am  

Thursday, January 23 - Student FInals for Semester 1, Blocks 3 and 4, dismissal at 10:40 am

Friday, January 24 - Makeups only need to come to school

Monday, January 27 - BACK TO SCHOOL 2 night 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

Monday, January 27 - Second Semester starts also 3rd quarter.

Wednesday, January 29 - Class of 2020 Group Photo 1:00 pm in Gym

Friday, January 31 - Wing Bowl- Who will be the next Wing Champion?

Best Buddies Wing Bowl

The 14th Annual Best Buddies Wing Bowl is only one month away! Sign up outside of room 131 if you are

interested in becoming the next Wing Champion. 

WHHS is 70! Happy Anniversary!



WHHS 2019 General Manager Anya Winoski in the studio at Haverford H.S.’s WHHS radio

station on December 6, 2019, the station's 70th anniversary. Image via Elizabeth

Robertson, The Philadelphia Inquirer. 

Haverford High School has the oldest operating high school radio station (WHHS, 99.9 FM) in the country,

writes Mari A. Schaefer for The Philadelphia Inquirer.

The little 10-watt student-run radio station first broadcast Dec. 6, 1949. It has moved three times during

school renovations and three times on the dial.

In 2002, Radio One took over its frequency when it moved to Philadelphia. That did not sit well with school

alumni or the community.

Alum David Weston and David Brouda filed opposing comments with the FCC to reinstate the station. Even

Radio One offered to help get the students back on the air.

In 2004, a law was created to shield low-power stations like WHHS-FM from commercial encroachment.

“The radio community,” said the station’s former faculty sponsor, Ed Weiss, “is a wonderful group of people

who watch out for each other.”
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During the 70th anniversary celebration at WHHS-FM at Haverford High School, (left to right) Zachary DiFonzo

of Drexel Hill, Chris Denny of Ocean City and Jack Welsh of Broomall reunite behind the controls in the

studio. All graduated in 2009 and were involved with the radio station, where Denny was the GM. Image via

Elizabeth Robertson, The Philadelphia Inquirer.

Now, WHHS-FM it can be heard in a one-mile radius around the school, as well as in community coffee

houses, corporate board rooms, political offices, and news organizations across the country.

The station also bonds current students to decades of graduates who credit it for their success in a wide

range of careers.

Read more about Haverford High’s radio station here

AM/PM Detention

Detentions: Detention will now be held in the mornings,
beginning at 7:00 AM, in Room 126.  If you can not attend
in the AM, afternoon detention will be held at 2:30 pm in
Room 114.
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2019 Bow Seat Ocean Awareness Contest 

 Mr. Seifert, Marine Ecology teacher is very proud to honor Ms. Kerry Hasson.

Ms. Hasson was one of his students last year in Block 1 Marine Ecology (H),

2nd Semester.  During our Human Intervention in the Sea unit, students have

the option to enter the Bow Seat Ocean Awareness Contest

(https://bowseat.org/) as a portion of one of our larger assignments.  This

contest allows students to fulfill a class requirement and have an opportunity

to represent HHS on a global scale with potential financial awards.  I am

pleased to say that Kerry has earned an Honorable Mention Award with a nice
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cash award. This is the third student from Mr. Seifert classes to win awards. 

Congratulations! You make us H- Proud!

Activities 

Art Club and Fashion Club meet Tuesdays 2:30 - 3:45 in rooms 120 & 122. This is an open studio, all are

welcome. Lessons, project help, and materials are available. Mrs. Marshall & Ms. Talkin, sponsors

Writing Center -The Writing Center will be open in the Library after school every Wednesday from 2:30 to 3:30.

If you need help with your writing, this is the place to receive assistance. Thank you!

Math Center - WIll open every Tuesday and Thursday from 2:30 - 3:30 in Room 337

Need help with Math? Need a place to get your math homework done,  or a place to get some help with your

math class? The Math Center is the place for you!

Guitar Club - Do you play guitar, bass or ukulele? If so, then come see if Guitar Club is for you!

Amps and guitars are available for those without instruments. Guitar club will meet in

room 226 on Wednesday's from 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm. See Mr. Althouse for more details.

Writing Center - College Applications and Essay deadlines are here. The Writing Center is open on

Wednesdays at 2:30 in the library

New from transportation - Portal to track students school bus

The District is implementing the Edulog Parent Portal, a self-service app that allows you

to track your child’s assigned transportation to and from their school to the bus stop.

Track in real-time your child’s bus’s position as well as configuring notifications to alert

you when your child’s bus is nearing pickup or drop-off.

The Edulog Parent Portal is now available to parents and students. Parents/Guardians



can use the app to get started today! Your student's id number (5 digits - they use it for

lunch) along with their date of birth is needed to register. You can download the app for

both iPhone and Android models. Parent Portal App Information

Parent Portal App Information (Spanish)

SAT Official Practice Stats

All PSAT testers received there score summary report with their

online login information at assemblies before winter break.

Please review the packet with your students and

encourage them to utilize Khan Academy resources for the PSAT

and SAT".
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News from the Counseling Office      

Grade 12 - Senior Information





Grade 9,10, and 11 Information





Compliment or Implement Something New

With Little to No Additional Work

As college cost continues to rise and parent's schedules get busier, finding a better way to deliver important

college financial information is getting harder to do.  PayForED is offering a series of college financial aid



events that could help your students and parents make better college financing decisions.

These free events are :

1/15/20 - Saving for College

3/4/20 -   Decoding the Financial Award Letter

These webinars will be recorded and available for a limited time after the event.  It allows parents who are

unable to attend to still get this information.

Help your families get the information they need to

make an informed financial decision from a trusted resource, PayForED.

https://payfored.com/webinars/

Delaware County Community College Dual Enrollment

What Is Dual Enrollment?

The College’s Dual Enrollment Program provides eligible high school students the opportunity to earn

college credits while they’re still in high school at a fraction of the standard tuition rates. Interested

high school students are invited to apply and participants are selected based on demonstrated

academic ability and motivation. Accepted high school students can take a maximum of 21 credits at

the Dual Enrollment discounted price.

To enroll in DCCC dual enrollment go to https://www.dccc.edu/academics/programs/high-school-dual-

enrollment

Music Department

Sunday, January 5 - High School Choral Concert at the Ardmore Presbyterian Church in Ardmore from 3:00

pm to 4:00 pm.

Athletics
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Baseball Meeting
Baseball Meeting for ALL Students grades 9-12 interested in
playing this spring. On Wednesday, January 8th, at 2:30 pm in
room 126

Boys Tennis Team
Haverford Boys’ Tennis Team - There will be a mandatory Boys'
Tennis Preseason Meeting in Room 203 on Monday, January 6 at
2:30 pm. All interested in joining the team in the spring must
attend. Please see Mr. Withers with any questions.

Haverford Ice Hockey

Haverford All-Star players! Beat Chesmont on New Year's Day in All-Star Game!!!! Haverford remains
undefeated 11 and 0 in the Central League.

 

Weight Room - Weight Room is open after school on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays after school until
4:00 each day.

 



                       

 

All sports forms are available online on the High School website or in the Athletic office. 

 

Please see the Haverford High School website, under Athletics for updated information.

 



 

Fundraisers
 

 

Ice Hockey Fundraiser

Love Your Melon - Haverford Hats for sale!



 

https://haverfordicehockey.com/love-your-melonfords-hats-now-available/

 

Love Your Melon - Haverford Hats for sale!

The High School Fords Ice Hockey team is thrilled to be taking orders for our exclusive Love Your Mellon beanies and pom
beanies. These are a limited edi�on - we only have 100 of each style! 

 

Please fill out this form to order your special edition hat!

Please note: your hat is not reserved un�l we receive your PAYMENT. Hats are $30 (beanies) or $40 (beanies with poms)
depending on style.

We should have the hats in by mid-January. If you are planning this as a Christmas or holiday gi�, download and print a
“cer�ficate” you can print and present on the big day!

Beanie hat certificate

Pom hat certificate

Payment: you can either Venmo us (@FordsHockey) or send a check (payable to HIHC) to P.O. Box 852, Havertown, PA 19083.
VENMO PREFERRED.

We will contact you via email as soon as we have �ming info and will arrange a number of pick up opportuni�es.

If you have any ques�ons please email kate.stickel@haverfordicehockey.com.

Thanks for suppor�ng the Fords!
 

Boys Lacrosse
Boys Lacrosse are selling Haverford Fords Flags with split H

Dimensions 3X5  Cost $25.00 per flag Sold by Haverford Lacrosse Boosters
You can Venmo: @HaverfordBOYS-lacrosse

Or checks payable to Haverford Lacrosse Boosters

These have been ordered awaiting arrival soon!
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Safe Arrival APP - Having Problems?
If you are experiencing problems with the Safe Arrival AP, please follow the steps below:

 If you have been experiencing issues with the app, please follow the below steps.  

The steps to perform this refresh are:

1. Open the SchoolMessenger app.

2. Go to the menu in the upper left corner.

3. Choose contacts.

4. Once in contacts, press the refresh button in the upper right-hand corner.

5. This screen will still show an error, but when you open the menu from the upper left the second time, you
will have access to Attendance. Messages will also be populated with all recent messages you were sent. 

6. At this point, your app should be functioning normally again. 

If you have not been using the SchoolMessenger\SafeArrival App for reporting absences but would like to,
you can visit the information page on our website for directions on how to start. 

Safe Arrival Information Page 
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The School District of Haverford Township would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list,
please contact The School District of Haverford Township directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our
SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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